
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

DURGAPUR GOVERNMENT COLLEGE 

J.N. Avenue, Durgapur, Paschim Bardhaman 713214 

 
 
No. 057 Date: 19-02-2024 

 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 

This is for information to all concerned that Durgapur Government College will organize a 

rally to celebrate International Mother Language Day (Bhasha Divas) on 21-02-2024 

(Wednesday) from 11 am onwards.  

All departments, NSS Units and NCC Unit are requested to actively participate in the 

aforementioned rally through display of posters and banners and make it a grand success. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Principal 
Durgapur Government College 

 

 

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to 

1. All Departments 

2. Program Officers, NSS-Units-I and II 

3. NCC Caretaker 

4. Notice Book, Office of the Principal 


